
 

OhioHealth Precision Medicine – 
Molecular Tumor Board 

Physicians may submit patient cases for Molecular Tumor Board (MTB) review if genomic testing has 

been performed and results are available.  

 There is no cost for MTB review, but patients may be responsible for costs associated with genomic 

testing, treatment, or other interventions. 

 Tempus is the OhioHealth preferred genomic testing vendor, but the MTB accepts case referrals when 

other testing platforms have been used. 

A summary of MTB findings will be communicated to the referring physician after the MTB conference. 

 

When and where will the MTB meet? 

The 1st and 3rd Friday of each month from 7 to 8 a.m., starting September 20, 2019.  

Conferences will be held at the Bing Cancer Center. 

 

How are cases submitted to the MTB? 

Send an email to MTB@OhioHealth.com at least 7 days prior to the MTB conference with the 

following information: 

 Patient name, date of birth, and medical record number. 

 Most recent progress note (if not available in CareConnect), including: 

o Diagnosis and cancer treatment history (systemic treatment, radiation therapy, surgery). 

o Labs, pathology, and radiology reports. 

 Genomic testing results (if not performed by Tempus or not scanned in CareConnect). 

 Specific questions to be addressed by the MTB. 

Who should attend MTB conferences? 

Physicians and other associates are encouraged to attend MTB conferences in person or via Webex, 

although attendance is not required. CME credit is available for attendees. 

 

For questions about genomic testing or the OhioHealth Molecular Tumor Board, please contact: 

 

Mark Zangardi, PharmD, BCOP                 

Coordinator, Precision Medicine – 

Molecular Tumor Board 

Mark.Zangardi@OhioHealth.com 

(614) 955.2629 

Arvinder Bhinder, MD 

Director, Precision Medicine – 

Molecular Tumor Board 

Arvinder.Bhinder@OhioHealth.com 

(740) 383.7830 
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